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Data from all islands have been used to determine the status and
fishing level of each species.* Fishery management decisions must be 
based upon the best available science, which means that by law,
managers can’t wait for more studies to make decisions.

Pollution from businesses, runoff and other sources are concerns for  
the marine environment. But studies prove overfishing is the major  
cause of the decline of fish populations and of the coral reef—both of  
which the islands depend upon for their economies and well-being.**

Twenty-two species in the Caribbean are currently undergoing  
overfishing, meaning they are being killed faster than they can reproduce.  
Due to chronic overfishing throughout the country, the U.S. Congress 
passed new laws mandating an end to overfishing by 2010.

Over-exploited fish populations yield lower catches than healthy,
sustainable fisheries. In the long run, science-based catch limits
should provide more food, jobs and recreation for everyone.

The U.S. government is obligated by the Magnuson-Stevens Fishery  
Conservation and Management Act to manage fish populations
in U.S. waters.***  The secretary of commerce is empowered to enforce 
those regulations in territorial or federal waters.****

FACTMYTH
Decisions about fishing limits

and rules are based
on poor data. There is no data 

from the U.S. Virgin Islands.

Fish populations  
are declining due

to pollution, not fishing.

Fish populations are not
undergoing overfishing;

there is no reason to enact
new regulations.

New regulations will have
extremely negative effects

on the economy.

The U. S. government
has no right to manage

Caribbean fisheries.
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For information, visit Pew at  
www.PewEnvironment.org /Caribbeanfish

or contact us at fishinfo@pewtrusts.org;   
project manager Holly Binns, 850-322-7845;  

policy analyst Sera Harold Drevenak, 910-685-5705.   

Contact VICS through VI.Conservation.Society@
gmail.com or call 340-773-1989


